

**Hayes Primary School** 

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO 25th February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers





























Re: Year 5 French Story Telling Workshop

On Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> March 2020, the Freshwater Theatre Company will be in school to run a French workshop with Year 5. This is a very exciting opportunity for the children to expand their knowledge of the language and build on what they have learnt in French in the past two years.

A specialist language facilitator will be telling 2 stories entirely in French using visual aids and other learning means. The story set we have chosen is "Jack and the Beanstalk" and "The Little Red Riding Hood".

In order for this to take place we are requesting a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per child.

Please can this be paid via ParentPay by Friday 20<sup>th</sup> March 2020. We do not discriminate between those contributing and those who do not. All the children will be able to participate provided we have sufficient contributions to make the event financially viable.

Your payment on ParentPay means that you fully understand the contents of this letter about arrangements and you give consent for your child to attend. Please speak to your child's class teacher if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

Madame Townsend Language Leader

